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Christine Havelka

Subject: FW: Short term rental business license

 

From: Phil Greet <  
Sent: September 24, 2020 7:13 PM 
To: Legislative Services email <LegislativeServices@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Short term rental business license 
 

Dear Christine 

  
I am responding to the last correspondence I received from you dated July 13,2020.  
We have re-installed a door that connects directly to our living space, as per the inspectors 
wishes. Attached are photos of the doorway. Please advise as to any next step needed 
re acquiring a business license. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Phil Greet 

1743 Pembroke Street 
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Victoria, BC V8R 1W7
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